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July , 2019
«Name»
«Address»
Dear :
​​​​
Re:  The Saanich Fair 2019 4-H Auction

The Saanich Fair is being held this year from Saturday, August 31st to Monday, September 2nd, 2019 with several 4-H clubs and members planning to participate with displays, demonstrations and inter-club activities. As in the past, there will be a 4-H Auction on Monday, September 2nd, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. where there will be an auction of beef, lamb, pork and possibly other items. These animals have been raised by South Malahat District 4-H members, are grain fed and provide choice cuts of meat. Members have pride in their projects and feel that their hard work is their certification of the best there is to offer. Sale proceeds support youths who are part of one of the largest youth organizations in Canada.

Members have appreciated your support throughout the past year’s auctions and invite you to attend and will provide two Monday passes to the Saanich Fair. Please contact Matthew Smith by telephone at 250-893-9756 or 250-656-9680 or by e-mail at matthew.a.smith@shaw.ca to make arrangements for delivery of the passes.

Pertinent information about the Auction is noted below: ​​​
· Where: Beef Show Ring Saanich Fairgrounds, 1528 Stelly’s X Rd., Saanichton, B.C.
· Date:    Monday, September 2, 2019
· Time:    2:30 P.M. (Buyer Reception and Registration starts at 1:30 P.M.)

· What:    Livestock Projects that are being sold include Hogs, Lambs and Steers.

· Note:     For businesses some portions of your purchase may be tax deductible.
· Sharing:  If you are interested in only purchasing a small portion we can try and pair you up with other interested buyers.

For 4-H members, the Auction represents the culmination of their current year in the 4-H program and members rely on the income to help pay for the costs of raising their projects.  In this way, the auction process encourages members to remain in farming and to become food producers of the future in a vital and vibrant industry important to the growing population of Vancouver Island.

In closing we look forward to seeing you soon and thank you for your support.

Yours truly,

Matthew Smith 
South Malahat 4-H District Auction Committee Chairperson
250-893-9756
South Malahat 4-H Senior Council


859 Dalkeith Avenue


Victoria, B.C V8L 5G7
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